
"The Deputy involved acted in a professional and most humane manner given the circumstances. He 

exhausted all other alternatives available to him at the time and acted under the approval of his 

immediate supervisor. 

The incident was reviewed by ACSO Command Staff, and the Deputy was found to have acted within 

agency policy. 

Apache County is a large county covering over 11,000 square miles, with only a handful of deputies to 

provide law enforcement and a variety of other services to the citizens of Apache County and the State 

of Arizona. The deputies are trained to act on their own, make split second life or death decisions and 

handle any situation they are confronted with in a professional manner within the law. 

Apache County does not have an animal care and control department. In the unincorporated areas 

that responsibility is left up to the deputies and actions taken vary and are considered on a case-by-

case basis. We do not have the infrastructure or budget to support such a department. 

Approval for such a department would be made by the Board of Supervisors. We have had private 

agencies like the Arizona Humane Society offer to assist on cases in the past, but not on a consistent 

basis, mainly due to the remote response and availability of local resources." 

 


